
 

Driver & Passenger Permission 2018-2019  

 

Dear Parents, 
  

We ask students to ride as passengers with student drivers or to provide rides as 

infrequently as possible. Our buses hold 14 passengers each, however, and we do not 

always have sufficient seats or adult drivers, especially for concurrent activities. In these 

cases, we may call upon student drivers, per the permissions you indicate below.  
 

Please complete both sections of this form, and please complete one form per student.  
 

Please see the 2018-2019 Handbook for other details regarding Parking & Driving.  
 

If you are available to volunteer as a driver, please let us know. Your help can be offered 

regularly or rarely, frequently or infrequently, as is accepted gratefully. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Stephen Sagarin, Executive Director & Faculty Chair 
 

1.) Passenger permission: choose one  
 

 YES: I give my permission for my child, ______________________, to ride with 

student drivers when necessary. 
 

 NO: I do not give permission for my child, _____________________, to ride with 

student drivers. 
 

COMMENT: ______________________________________________________________  

 

 

2.) Driver permission: choose one     
 

 YES: My child, _____________________, is a licensed driver who may drive other  

students.  
 

 NO: My child, _____________________, is not a licensed driver, or is a licensed driver 

who may not drive other students.   
 

COMMENT: ______________________________________________________________  

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Name (printed)    Signed            Date 


